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Greetings brothers and sisters, 

 

I would like to inform everyone about a very special program taking place this weekend. 

 

Ron Pappalardo, speaker and author of Reconciled by the Light, will be conducting an Advanced "First 

Blessing" training seminar on Saturday, December 8, 2018 at Belvedere. This advanced workshop will 

give participants an opportunity to learn and experience additional techniques for strengthening their 

personal relationship with God. Techniques practiced and topics discussed will include: 

 

-How to Tell that You are a Mystic 

 

-Guided Meditation 

 

-Adventures in Forgiveness 

 

-Journaling with God 

 

For more information and the schedule on Saturday's seminar, please click on the link below. 

 

www,ronpappalardo,com/ 

 

On the following Sunday, there will be a Super Advanced seminar. To attend the Sunday seminar, you 

must also attend the Saturday seminar, or be a graduate of a previous Advanced "First Blessing" Seminar. 

 

For more information and the schedule on Sunday's seminar, please click on the link below. 

 

www,ronpappalardo,com/belvedere-super-advanced 

 

At these seminars, you will learn Advanced techniques that you can use to strengthen and deepen your 

own direct two-way communication with God. 

 

The cost of the seminar is $70 for Saturday and $50 for Sunday. You can either pay online through the 

website shown above or pay the day of. If you are paying online, you will have to purchase Saturday and 

Sunday's ticket separately. Both the Saturday and Sunday seminar will begin at different times; please 

make sure to check the schedule for each day in the links. Snacks, and beverages are included for both 

seminars. 

 

Come and learn more about Life After Death, the Spirit World, and most of all your own spiritual gifts 

and how to strengthen your relationship with God. 

 

Hope to see you there! 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr, Kone 

 


